
WMST Student to attend IB World Student Conference  

CaLynn Wiggins, an 11th grade International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma Candidate at WMST, 

has received a scholarship to attend the IB World Student Conference (IBWSC) at IE University 

in Segovia, Spain, on July 2-6, 2012. She was one of eight students chosen worldwide, and one 

of two students chosen from the IB Mid-Atlantic Association of IB Schools.   

The IBWSC will allow IB Diploma Program students from around the world to experience what it 

really means to "think globally,” according to Ms. Althea Rainge, IB Diploma Program 

Coordinator at WMST and English teacher. Ms. Rainge will also be attending the conference 

and serving as a chaperone to approximately 10 other students attending the conference. 

 

At the conference, students will be exposed to a variety of cultures and form new friendships as 

they explore ways to make our world a better, more peaceful place.  In addition, this conference 

will provide those who attend with an exceptional opportunity to develop leadership skills and 

international understanding. 

 

For more information about WMST, please visit the school’s website at www.wmstpchs.org or 

call 202-636-8011. 

http://www.wmstpchs.org/

